From: 
"Ebel,Audra M" <aebel@UFL.EDU>PRIVATE 

To:
<PAYROLL‑DISTRIBUTIONS‑L@LISTS.UFL.EDU>

Date: 
4/27/06 10:26AM

Subject: 
Distribution Process Change and Today's Missing Distribution List

Sorry for the delay in getting the list out today; however, I am also

including some information regarding a new process for missing

distributions.  Please see below!

Effective with the next payroll closing on Friday, May 4, 2006, Payroll

Distributions not made for an employee record reported to you on the

Distributions Listserv will result in no pay for the employee.

Emergency checks will be approved and the employee will be paid with an

emergency check on pay day if all time deadlines are met.

 As the University progresses past "go‑live" and enters the early

maturity of stabilization, decisions are made to improve the data

processing for all support staff. Unlike the legacy system, the current

system allows employee payments without a labor distribution.

Unfortunately, the default labor distribution results in a whole new set

of accounting and labor distribution issues that are too numerous to

list clearly.  Accordingly, departmental staff must make the labor

distribution a part of the total employee payment process.

 Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.

Murphy Miller, Associate Controller, Payroll

392‑1231 x 265

mjmiller@ufl.edu

